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SEPTEMBER 
WELCOME BACK 

Dear Parents: 

Welcome back to school. I’m really 
excited for this school year. Our new 
paraprofessional is Mr. Jeff. He 
worked at the TLC building last year. 
I’m confident that he will be a great 
addition to our classroom. 

I’ll be working closely with the 5th 

grade general education teacher. This 
month we’ll be working on joining Ms. 
P’s class for an hour a day. 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Krukowski 
krukowm@wy.k12.mi.us 

For ELA we will be identifying 
explicit details in texts. We 
decorated our writing journal 
and started writing. We’ll be 
working on how to use 
language to achieve desired 
outcomes and how to 
effectively communicate with 
peers and adults. 

In math we are 
working on 
repeating patterns 
to make 
predictions. 
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